
April 24, 2020 

 

Dear 2020-2021 6th Grade Bulldog Families: 

I hope this letter finds you well and safe.  Dr. Muscelli and I as well as the rest of our staff were 

saddened that a week before we were to meet your children and give them a tour of our building and 

introduce them as future Bulldogs, we went to remote learning.  Also, equally disappointing was our 

inability to meet with you as family members. 

During the last few weeks, Dr. Muscelli, Mrs. Keane (our nurse), and I have been coordinating remotely 

to present information to you.  As a result, we have created a newsletter for you that includes 

information regarding the transition to middle school.  You can access this newsletter at this link:  

https://www.smore.com/yc05d. 

The link/newsletter give you the following information: 

• Video Presentation for Parents as presented by Dr. Muscelli, Mrs. Keane, and me - - Please 

view this as it is very informative. It is 40 minutes long, so it’s okay to watch it in sections.  The 

video presentation includes: 

o BHMS Philosophy/Guiding Principles 

o Teaching and Learning Concepts 

o Code of Conduct 

o Immunization Requirements 

o Athletic Information 

• PowerPoint slides to the above presentation 

• Athletic Information (especially if you have a daughter interested in trying out for Field Hockey) 

• Ways to connect and get information from Bunker Hill 

• Link to BHMS Weekly Principal’s Updates. 

I greatly look forward to the day when we can all meet face to face.  Dr. Muselli and I keep hearing 

wonderful things about your children and are so looking forward to them becoming Bulldogs.  

Take care of yourself Future Bulldog Families. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Mike D’Ostilio (Proud BHMS Principal) 

https://www.smore.com/yc05d

